
   

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the nation, 
and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared environment, and help 

keep Seattle the best place to live. 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING WORK 

 

July 14, 2021 

South Park Drainage and Roadway Partnership Project 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) and the Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will begin construction of 
the South Park Drainage and Roadway Partnership project in September. The project will improve chronic 
flooding and drainage issues in the area by capturing stormwater (rainfall runoff) and directing flows to the 
future pump station during hightide. The pump station is currently in construction.  
 

SCHEDULE 
Construction is expected to begin early 
September and will last about 12 months. 
Work hours are Monday through Friday, 6:30 
am to 4 pm.  

If you have private encroachments in the 
right of way, such as equipment, retaining 
system, or bollards, please remove them 
prior to construction.  
 

LOCATION 
Between 2nd Ave S and 8th Ave S, and S 
Holden St and S Monroe St (See map)  

Work will likely happen in this order: 

- S Chicago St 

- S Monroe St 

- S Holden St 

- 5th Ave S 
 

ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 

You can expect:   

• Construction noise, dirt, vibrations, and pavement excavation and removal 
• Dewatering and water treatment systems within right-of-way 
• Increased construction traffic and staging of large equipment in the area 
• Driveway access to private properties to be maintained.  
• Driveways may need to be closed for short durations during construction. SPU and contractor will 

coordinate closures with property owners as needed 
• Local access maintained during construction 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
Jason Sharpley, Project Manager, jason.sharpley@seattle.gov, (206) 498-8734 
Project website: http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/neighborhood-projects/south-park-drainage  
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